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     Family Bible Hour Speakers 

December                             
Sunday School Teachers  

Pre-K & K—Eric McCall  

1st-2nd Grade—Wendy Prieto  

3rd-5th Grade—Russ Wernick 

6th-8th  Boys—John Davids 

6th-8th Girls—Ellie Dickson 

Breakfast Fellowships 
 

 

All women are invited to meet 

at 9:00 on Mon Dec 2 at 

9:00am Bob Evans on Belair 

Road for food, fellowship, and 

a time of encouragement from 

the Word of God. 
 

No men’s breakfast in          

December—next one is Sat, 

Jan 11th at 8:00 at the chapel. 

All men are invited to come for 

food, fellowship, and Bible dis-

cussion. See Bill Dunkerton for 

more information. 

                                                                     

December Youth Group 
Meetings at church 

Legacy High School group will 

meet on Sun Dec 8, 15, & 22 

from 5:30-8 pm 
 

Rooted Middle School group 

will meet on Tues, Dec 3 & 10 

from 7-8:30pm 

Weekly Activities 
 

SUNDAY: 

8:30-9:00am—prayer meeting 

9:15-10:15am—Lord’s Supper 

10:30-10:50am— Fellowship 

11:00—noon—Family Bible Hour 

5:30-8:00pm—Legacy Youth Group 

6:30-8:30pm—Steadfast Group 
 

MONDAY: Trail Life   

7:00-8:30pm 

*no meeting 12/16, 12/23, 12/30 

 

TUESDAY: Awana, Rooted & Joyful! 

7:00-8:30p 

*no meetings 12/17, 12/24, 12/31 
 

WEDNESDAY: Bible Studies 

Men—7:30-8:30pm at church 

Women—7:15-8:15pm on Zoom 

*no men’s meetings 12/18 & 12/25 

*no ladies meetings 12/25 
 

THURSDAY: Ladies Bible Study 

9:50-11:00am at church 

*no meeting 12/19, 12/26 
 

THURSDAY: Volleyball  

7:00-9:00pm   12/12 

Dec 1 Dec 8 Dec 15 Dec 22 Dec 29 

Tom 

Schetelich 
Eph 6:10-24 

Joel  

Leininger 
Christ in the OT 

Scott 

Metsger 
Christ in the OT 

Christmas 

Program 

Josh 

Gorman 



 Contact BETH DUNKERTON at bbdunks@msn.com or (410) 812-1050 about the following: 

Submissions of prayer requests for the E-MAIL PRAYER CHAIN 

Submission of announcements for the FRBC BULLETIN  

(due by the 15th of the previous month) 

FRBC FACILITY availability and use guidelines 

Missions for December: 

Please uphold these people and ministries in prayer. 
Read more about them - See bulletin board in the foyer 

More complete  information for all missions is on bulletin board in  the library. 
 

 

Biblical Eldership Resources – vision is to promote biblical eldership for the glory of God by 
providing teaching, resources, training and mentoring for current and future church leaders who 
will implement, practice, teach and train others in biblical eldership as the model for church      
leadership.  “In other words, we are equipping one generation of elders to equip the next          
generation of elders who will in turn equip the following generation.” 
 

Brian Donohue, Cuirim Outreach – The Cuirim Outreach is a place of discipleship to Jesus; 
where, in the context of community, people can learn the ways of Jesus. There is a beautiful and 
strong partnership between the Cuirim House ministry and the local Mexican Church. Over the 
many years Brian, his family and others have established friendships with those in the community.  
Over the years FRBC has sent several mission groups to Cuirim House to help Brian, minister to 
the locals and edify the group members. 
 

All Bible in Community, ABC - is a ministry to get the word of God into the communities 

throughout Rwanda.  This is accomplished by holding training sessions for pastors, supporting 

them with Christian literature, sending some to the United States for theological schooling, starting 

a theological society of Rwanda, and creating a forum to get all theological organizations to work 

together rather than competing. 

 

Please consider sending a note to one of our supported missionaries!  
Just send the note in an email to FRBCmissions@gmail.com and  

your correspondence will be forwarded to the missionary.  
In the subject line please use “Letter for: the missionary’s name”   

Thank you for encouraging these servants of the Lord. 

Training New Leaders 

mailto:FRBCmissions@gmail.com

